Submission to senate inquiry for a levy on plastic bags.

I agree strongly with the proposed legislation and feel that it is long overdue. Plastic bags in supermarkets are used by most people by default and without thinking. They are a big source of litter on our streets and water ways, damaging the environment and creating a burden on the public purse when they eventually have to be cleaned up. 

If people were charged 20 cents per bag, purchasing reusable bags would become an economic consideration, and more widely practiced. 

When plastic degrades in the environment there is strong evidence to suggest that synthetic estrogen is released, causing infertility in frogs and grave long term consequences for the whole ecosystem (including ourselves). 

I assume there will be stiff opposition to this levy form those who profit from the manufacture and sale of the bags, along with a well funded and convincing PR campaign. Please consider the long term welfare of the community and environment in your decision, and do not be swayed by pressure from vested interests and the PR spin which would have you drop the levy. 

I urge the committee to give this legislation your full support.
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